
Dear Cris,

I wish you a very good 60th Birthday, and a deserved homage for everything you have done along these years, from your friends, collaborators, and the scientific
community.

All the best,

-José.

-- 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
José Félix Costa
Department of Mathematics
Instituto Superior Técnico 
e-mail: jose.felix.costa@ist.utl.pt
web: http://fgc.math.ist.utl.pt/jfc.htm
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
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